RTIAPPEAL DETAILS

RTI Appeal | IFCIL/A/E/23/00001 RTI Appeal Received | 24/01/2023
Registration No. : Date :
RTI Request | IFCIL/R/E/22/00058 ’ RTI Request | 20/12/2022
Registration No. : ' Registration Date :
" Name : Gender : | Male
Address :
Pin Code : | 110063 |
State : | Delhi * Country : | India
Phone : | +91-9990725705 , Mobile No : | +91-9990725705
Emdil : |
Status : | Urban Educational Status : | Above Graduate
Ctizonship Indian Is Appellant .below No
poverty line ? :
CPIO of Public | 38570 CPIO's Order/Decision | Details not provided
Authority Approached : Date :
CPIO's Order/Decision | Details not provided
No. :
Ground For Appeal : | No Response Within the Time Limit
Text of RTI First | That vide email dated 20.12.2022, request was made to HR Department/Mumbai
Appeal : | Regional Office to kindly book/allot one room in IFCI’s Guest House situated at:

Santacruz West, Mumbai, for my Guest (Friend). The details w.r.t same were
attached along with the said email i.e. in the Scan copy of the Filled in Requisition
Form for Guest House. In line with HR Department's email dated 22.09.2022,
w.r.t the requests for booking of all VoFs/Guest Houses maintained at various
locations by IFCI, the above mentioned email was also sent at the email address:
vof@ifciltd.com. However, since, no response was received, accordingly, vide
another email dated 20.12.2022, Mumbai Regional Office was once again
requested for booking/allotment as mentioned above in line with: As per
Delegation of Powers-Estates & Security Department [vide HR Circular No.
2022/10/HR/018 dated 04.10.2022], S. No. 5 (e): Approval for allotment of
Flat/VoF/Dormitory — Competent Authority is: GM (At HO)/ RO Head (Not
below GM) at RO. Subsequently, vide revert email dated 20.12.2022, GM/RO-
Head (Mumbai) informed that: VoF/ Guest House booking is being taken care by
HR Deptt.

And I may be in touch with DGM-HR.

After booking confirmation from HR, the handover of key shall be done by
Mumbai Regional Office. Thereafter, the said email from GM/RO-Head
(Mumbai) was forwarded to HR Department on 20.12.2022 itself. However, no
response was received from HR Department. As such, i was left with no other
option, but to seek information by filing RTI dated 20. 12.2022, requesting to
provide the name of the concerned department of IFCI Ltd, which deal with the




booking/allotment of VOF/Guest House at Head Office of IFCI Ltd. & its
Regional Offices. However, despite lapse of the time limit, no response has been
provided to me w.r.t the said RTI Application dated 20.12.2022. Hence, the
present First Appeal.




